Rancho Cordova HART, June Meeting Minutes

Volunteer Meeting  

Shower Program

Paid for in full. Shipping (estimated delivery TBD). Looking for partners. 

Storage

Secured a permanent storage facility for donations and other items to support our programs. Gold river storage. Set up by leadership class of Rancho Cordova.

Permanent intake site? 

We are looking for an intake site for the winter sanctuary that can also be used as a heating cooling site and storage facility. 

Winter Sanctuary Program 

It’s time to start outreaching out to churches for Winter Sanctuary. Thanks for joining Irene! from Citrus Heights HART!

Website 

Updated last month. New pictures/videos. Working on a website to be more mobile-friendly. 

Grant Update 

Received $33,900 from the City of Rancho Cordova. 


Next Meeting - July 21st



